FOOD SERVICES COMMITTEE MINUTES OF THE MEETING OCTOBER 18, 2012 GUC ROOM 207

Call to Order

Center. The following members were present: Ms. Peggy Bergeron, Mr. Johnson Ogun, Ms. Joy Mallard, Ms. Glenda Richey, and Mr. David Shields. Bret Jennings, 2011-12 committee chair, called the meeting to order at approximately 2 p.m.

As there was not a quorum, no business was conducted. However, at the request of Mr. Ogun, who was to take over as chair this year, it was agreed upon by those present, that Mr. Jennings should continue as chair for the 2012-13 year. Mr. Ogun will remain as vice chair and will be able to move into the chair position next year, when the Culinary Arts program is fully staffed.

Some issues that the committee will look at include: food labeling, Mane card usage, revised hours, and healthy options.

Mr. Shields shared the following: he and other members of the University's administration met individually with a member of Sodexo's administration to provide feedback. Fred Formichella, a senior vice president, will be on campus next week. There are plans to hire a new marketing director and operations manager. The University and Sodexo need to work more closely in identifying opportunities to collaborate on events, especially those anticipated to have high attendance.

Chair Jennings suggested that we take any complaint or suggestion forwarded to the committee, such

the natition authoritied to ECA action at a WOW W